
 

 

 

 

 

Date:    06 DECEMBER 2023  Reference: 
HD 167, 171, 172,205, 
219,242,517/23  

Subject: NAVPHIL.INFORMATION No. of Pages: 1 
 

 

 

NAVPHIL 400/23 

FOLLOWING NAVPHIL CANCELLED. 

105, 108, 135, 136, 145, 176, 275/23. 

CANCEL THIS MSG. 

 

Please e-mail maritime.affairs@namria.gov.ph if any part of this message is not received 

ALL SHIPS/WATERCRAFTS TRANSITING THE VICINITY OF THE ABOVE-

MENTIONED AREA ARE ADVISED TO TAKE NOTE OF THE INFORMATION AND 

TAKE NECESSARY PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES AT ALL TIMES. 

 

 

 

              CARTER S LUMA-ANG 

      Captain, NAMRIA 

      OIC- Director, Hydrography Branch 
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